
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD OCTOBER 6, 2016 
   

 A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Thursday, 
October 6, 2016, at 6:15 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support 
Center.  The purpose of this meeting was for 



 Board members discussed the survey results from the WASB/School Perceptions 
Annual Board Development Tool Survey. There was unanimous consent to have 
Leadership Council take the survey and reconvene to further discuss the results from 
both surveys.  
 
 Mr. Wade moved to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Kunich seconded the motion.  
Unanimously approved. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:16 P.M. 

 
               Stacy Busby 
               School Board Secretary 
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